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By Dr. Alan Lendon.
Purple-backed Wrens (Uvlalurus assimilis) were seen at

Tailem Bend on 4th September, 1938, and two small flocks of
'Black-capped Sittellas (Neositta pileata) were noted at Tea­
tree Gully on 17th September, 1938. A Little Cuckoo-Shrike
(Coracina robusta) was seen about the end of June in the
Botanic Park, Adelaide.


